
 
 
 

 

 
WEL /SEC/2021                                          March 8, 2021    
 
To,  

BSE Limited   
1st Floor, Rotunda Bldg, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001.  
Scrip Code: 532553 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  
Mumbai - 400 051. 
NSE Symbol: WELENT 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Clarification to email dated March 5, 2021 and March 8, 2021 received from the 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited and BSE Limited respectively. 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, we hereby clarify that there is no unpublished 
price sensitive information/ event that has become due for disclosure to the stock 
exchanges in terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We further inform you that the Company keeps exploring business opportunities and the 
unpublished price sensitive information/ event pertaining thereto will be disclosed if and 
when disclosure thereof to the stock exchanges becomes due in terms of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Kindly take the above mentioned on record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
For Welspun Enterprises Limited  

 
Priya Pakhare 
Company Secretary 
FCS - 7805 
 


